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MEDIA RELEASE



Date of Release:	April 27, 2020
Time of Release:	Immediate
Authorized by:	Will Schofield, Superintendent
Prepared by:		Stan Lewis, Director of Communications
Topic:			Kindergarten Registration Announcement

Attention Parents and Guardians of Future Hall County Kindergarten Students:

The Hall County School District is excited to have the opportunity to teach your child for the 2020-2021 school year. Due to the disruption of our normal registration process, the district has developed an Online Registration Tool for kindergarten students. The registration tool will first guide you through the process of filling out and uploading the required documents to complete your child’s registration. Next, you will be asked to schedule a virtual meeting with the registration expert from your school. The expert will meet with you online to finalize the process and welcome you. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The registration website that provides access to the Online Registration Tool will be launched on May 11, 2020. You can access the website by going to www.Hallco.org and clicking on the registration banner at the top of the webpage, or by using this link to go directly to the registration website: https://www.hallco.org/web/kindergarten-registration/

Although online registration for kindergarten will continue to be open over the summer, it is important that you register your child by May 29, 2020. This will enable schools to begin scheduling students.

The Hall County School District strives to be the most caring place on earth, and we look forward to the opportunity to serve your family in the years to come. If you have any questions, please contact the registration expert at your local school.
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